

September 9, 2022

Mr. Ivan D. Butts President National Association of Postal Supervisors 1727 King Street, Suite 400 Alexandria, VA 22314-2753

Dear Mr. Butts:

This is in response to your September 6 correspondence and request for a briefing concerning the proposed changes to the Customer Relations Coordinator (CRC). The proposal on the CRC position was proposed to you on August 31.

A briefing has been scheduled for Wednesday, September 14 at 9:00am. A ZOOM invitation will be sent to your attention prior to the meeting.

Please contact James Timmons if you have any questions concerning this proposal.

Sincerely.

Bruce A. Nicholson

Manager

Labor Relations Policy Administration